
 
  

PETERBOROUGH UTILITIES INC. 
2245 Keene Road, PO Box 4125, Station Main 

Peterborough ON  K9J 6Z5 
 
  

December 15, 2011 
 
 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 
Toronto ON  M4P 1 E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Lily Lake Solar Inc. 
Application for a Standard Offer Program Electricity Generator License 

Board File Number EB-2011-0407 
 
 

Further to our letter of application dated November 28, 2011, please be advised that 
Peterborough Utilities Inc. previously filed  a notice of proposal under section 80 of the 
Ontario Energy Board Act, and on December 14, 2010, the Board issued a letter stating 
that it did not intend to issue a notice of review of the proposal (reference Board File 
Number EB-2010-0349).  As Lily Lake Solar Inc. is a wholly owned subsidiary of 
Peterborough Utilities Inc., it is our understanding that a new notice of proposal under 
section 80 of the Act is not required. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned should you have any questions or 
concerns. 
 
 
 
Yours very truly, 

 
John B. Wynsma, P. Eng. 
Vice President Generation & Retail Services 
Telephone (705) 748-9301 ext 1248 
Fax (705) 743-5988 
E-mail jwynsma@pui.ca 
 


